
 
Lewisham Council 
Statement of accounts 2020/21 
Notice of delay in completion of audit 
 
Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 
Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 (as amended for the Accounts and Audit 
(Amendment No. 2) Regulations 2021) 
 
Notice is hereby given under the above regulations that the external audit of the 
Council’s 2020-21 statement of accounts has not been completed by the statutory 
date of 30 September 2021. The reasons for this are reported in Item 4 to Audit 
Panel on 16 September 2021: Lewisham Council - Agenda for Audit Panel on 
Thursday, 16th September, 2021, 7.00 pm 
 
The Council’s audited 2020/21 statement of accounts is now expected to be 
approved and published by 30 November 2021. 
 
The unaudited 2020-21 Statement of Accounts was published on 7 July 2021 and 
continues to be available on the Council’s website: Lewisham Council - Our annual 
statement of accounts 
 
For any queries regarding this notice, please contact:- 
Corporate Finance Team  
4th Floor Laurence House  
1 Catford Road, London SE6 4RU  
Email: CoreAccountingTeam@lewisham.gov.uk 
 
 
Kathy Freeman 
Executive Director of Corporate Resources 
London Borough of Lewisham 
1st Floor Laurence House 
1 Catford Road, London SE6 4RU 
 
30 September 2021 

https://councilmeetings.lewisham.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=148&MId=6509&Ver=4
https://councilmeetings.lewisham.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=148&MId=6509&Ver=4
https://lewisham.gov.uk/mayorandcouncil/aboutthecouncil/finances/statement-of-accounts
https://lewisham.gov.uk/mayorandcouncil/aboutthecouncil/finances/statement-of-accounts

